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SUBJECT: WEBSITE ACCESSIBILITY

It is the goal of the Wallkill Central School District that the information on its website be

accessible to individuals with visual, hearing or cognitive disabilities.

Good faith efforts have been made to ensure that the website complies with New York State

and federal standards on website accessibility.

The majority of pages in the Wallkill Central School District site are available in HTML format

that can be deciphered by screen readers. Some documents are in Adobe PDF format, which

require Adobe Acrobat Reader to view. If you do not already have Adobe Acrobat Reader on

your computer, you can download it for free from the Adobe website.

If you are unable to access any page(s) in our site, please send an e-mail to the district at

webmaster@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us with detailed information on the location of the page or

document you were attempting to access. Be sure to include your name, e-mail address and

phone number so that we may contact you to provide the information in another format.

Please note that some pages on the Wallkill Central School District website contain links to

third party sites, which are not within the district’s control and may not comply with

accessibility standards. The district is not responsible for the content or accessibility of third

party sites.
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